
 
The City of Muskego’s Durham Drive Reconstruction Project 
started on April 11, 2011. The project will accommodate 
increased traffic, improve roadway safety, bridge existing 
recreational paths in the area, and improve storm-water 
management along Durham Drive from McShane Drive to S. 
North Cape Road.   
 
Hoffman Landscape was subcontracted by C.W. Purpero for 
erosion control services such  as silt fence, silt sock and  rock 
filled bag installations. Turf restoration included hydroseeding 
alongside the roads and recreational paths. 
 
Our total scope included installation of over 10,000 LF of silt 
fence and hydroseeding of around 40,000 SY of turf areas. 
 
 

o Location: Muskego, WI 
 

o TOTAL Project Value:  $2,757,000 
 
o Hoffman Landscape Subcontract Value: $50,000 
   
o Construction Time Line: 2011 
 
o Status: In progress 


